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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

 

The pictures show the project leader Dana and some of the students during Spring semester 2022. 

Foundation SB began its school project in Floresti eight years ago, i.e., in 2014. The purpose of the project is to 

educate and integrate Roma and other poor children into the school and community. So, how have the participating 

students done since they left school? Is the project beneficial? What has the education meant for them? Has it given 

them a better life? We asked the project leaders Dana and Nuti. This is how they answered:  

We often meet former students and, to our pleasure, see a positive development in their lives. Those who were in 3rd 

and 4th grade when we began the school project have taken a step towards independent living and have succeeded in 

integrating into society thanks to their achievements in school. They have become adults and a few even have their 

own children. They greet us and ask how and what we are doing. We talk to them and ask how they are managing, 

where they work, if they keep in touch with each other, etc.    

Cătălin works as a salesperson at “Zara,” Claudia has two children, her husband works in construction. Raul has 

moved to England. Rafael and Kalanios work as bartenders. Robert 

and Larisa have completed the secondary school program in sports 

and are gym teachers. Fulop works in construction, as do 

Leonardo, David, and Sebastian. Darius and Moses work abroad. 

Karol, Hoca, and Aurel graduated from the Industrial Design 

Group and are working in the service sector. Artur, Denis, Fabian, 

Ianos, Gabor, and Ruben graduated from Cluj Forest School Group 

and work in different areas. I am proud of the students, says 

Dana. I feel great satisfaction that they have done so well and 

that we have been there to help them arrive to where they are 

now. We at SB Foundation are also proud and happy that the 

project has been and is successful and is a blessing to so many 

children and young individuals. 

A warm thank you to each and everyone who have contributed to the school project and 

continue to support it. 

All best regards from SF Foundation and us on the Board,                                                                                 
Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger  
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